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SAD BEGINNING AND HAPPY ENDING 

 

     This is the tale of three doggies. Sit back and enjoy, and hopefully you will learn something from this cautionary story. 
     Once upon a time, there were two dogs from Turkey and one who was born in the USA and obtained as a puppy. All were much loved. All 
three were beloved by their family member. 
     Silas came from Turkey in 2016. He had been found in the forest, and LAGR offered to take him. He was adopted and became a search and 
rescue dog. Lucy, also from Turkey, came in 2017. She had an adopted home arranged after all her vetting was done. Lucy had some orthopedic 
issues after being previously being hit by a car. She had her front leg removed and did very well. The third dog was Riley. He was born locally, 
and their mom took him into her pack. Three happy dogs and their mom–a wonderful family. 
     At the end of January, our rescue received a call that their owner had been found deceased in her home, and the dogs had been taken to a 
rural shelter. Luckily, a very good friend of their mom was aware they were LAGR dogs, and the Good Samaritan also knew of the clause in our 
contract, referencing for them to come back to us if things changed in their owners’ living situation. When the owner is deployed and does not 
have any other options, when a family moves to a new place that does not allow dogs, we work together, to get their vet records and plan for 
them–the smoothest transition we can manage. 
Three dogs. What were we going to do? We were able to make arrangements with our great friends at Kennelwood to board them, which meant 
we could take a moment before getting into high-gear and start making permanent arrangements. So, a road trip was arranged.  
      Even though Riley was not a LAGR dog, we could not leave him behind. We learned he was not up-to-date on his 
shots so on our first trip, we sadly had to leave him until we could arrange a vet visit. Lucy was happy to be on an  
adventure, but Silas seemed to be depressed. The last week had been devastating for them with so many changes. We 
knew they could not stay in boarding indefinitely, but what to do?  
      Then we got an email. One of our volunteers in St. Joseph was willing to foster Lucy and Silas. Our prayer was  
answered, and we will always be thankful. So, another road trip was arranged to Macon, a town that is halfway between 
St. Louis and St Joseph. It took time for them to adjust, and we learned they were not a bonded pair, so they could be split 
up and adopted into two different homes. That was helpful information to have. The following week, we went back to get Riley. He went to the vet 
and then Kennelwood. He was a wild boy and had to have training while there. (Kennelwood is a saving grace in so many ways!) Riley eventually 
went to a foster home, but he could not be trusted in the house and hated to be crated. So, he finagled his way into going to doggie day care at 
Kennelwood every day, which he loved. (And people think they have the superior mind over dogs. Ha! The joke’s on them.) We received an appli-
cation from someone for another dog. This dog was already adopted. In the conversation, Lucy was mentioned. Yes, they would like to meet her. 
Luckily, they lived on the west side of the state, so a meet-and-greet and a home visit were easily done. They fell in love–the rest is history. Lucy 
is now going to be a library reading dog, and her family adores her. And that’s Lucy’s happily-ever-after.  

       Silas thrived on his own, still being doted on in his foster home as an “only dog” once Lucy was adopted. Then we got an 
application from the good friend who had alerted us about their mom’s death. Silas was familiar with this home, having visited a 
lot. He knew this lady. He knew her dogs. In fact, Silas was friends with her dogs. So, yet another road trip was arranged to get 
him back from St Joseph and to his new home many miles away. When he arrived, it was like “I am home.” He used their doggie 
door right away. He checked out their other dogs’ food bowls (which was always his routine whenever he visited). He said hello 
to the resident pack. His tail wagging, the way he soaked up the love from his new mom was a loud and clear thank you. He had 
also found his happily-ever-after… 
       Then there was Riley. The high energy and party boy. Who was going to adopt him? We had taken in three 
dogs–we could not stop trying with one left. Then another miracle inquiry. “We are interested in Riley.” It was 

music to our ears. The foster home contacted them, did a home visit, and it was a great match. Riley’s forever family have an-
other young dog, and they are an active family. It was a perfect fit. 
      The moral to this story is this (if you have not already figured it out): think about what will happen to your animals should 
something happen to you. (And let’s face it. Something is going to happen to all of us.) Discuss it with your family. Your friends. 
Your neighbors. Put a note on the refrigerator with all the necessary contact information to ensure your pups and kitties do not 
suffer. Include your dog’s shot records (label them clearly, in an envelope) because if your pup has to go to boarding, those records will be  
necessary. You just never know… 
       … Because after something happens to you, you want to make sure your pets have a happily-ever-after. 
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President’s  Message 

 
Dear Golden Friends, 
 

       Thank you to all who donated to Give STL Day and our Valentine Appeal. We appreciate your generosity. Every year, we are amazed and 
grateful for everyone’s kindness. Without the help from everybody–foster homes, volunteers, donors–we could not do what we do. 
       So far this year, we have taken in 16 dogs. We have rescued goldens, golden mixes as well as other dogs in desperate need, such as a 6-
year-old Labradoodle who needed a place to go urgently and a goldendoodle, Lexie, who has Addison’s disease. She is a great girl, but her 
monthly meds are very expensive. Of the 16 dogs, two are overweight. One of those, Trout, is heartworm positive and will be starting his long 
treatment. We continue to take care of Cassidy and Claire, the two special needs girls. LAGR is glad to help these needy dogs, but long-term 
fosters puts a strain on our foster homes. 
       Our tennis ball challenge was very successful in selling the balls/chances to win. Again this year, the retrieval was a long and confusing 
process. We gave the task to three different dogs. They are retrievers, right? They should automatically retrieve a ball when they see one, right? 
Nope. Three dogs tried, but apparently were overwhelmed by the number of balls. Finally, Cassidy got the job done. The winning ball was 482. 
Tammy S. was the winner. Thanks to all who participated. It was funny, but also fun. 
       We will again do a calendar for 2025. Be on the lookout in June for a mailer requesting photos and get them to us prior to the deadline. 
What a great way to show off your adopted dog. Imagine it–your pup could be on the cover–or on one of the monthly pages of our gorgeous 
calendar. 
 This year, our reunion picnic is scheduled for September 21st. We look forward to this event every year. It is so enjoyable seeing so many 
dogs in one location, along with their wonderful forever families. We hope to see you there. This year, the theme is circus, and we will have a 
costume contest. We are excited, because we have a great backdrop for some wonderful photo opportunities. Please mark your calendar for 
9/21/2024, get some fun “circus” stuff to wear (for you and your four-legged friend), and plan to get your photo taken (it is free). We would love 
to post your picture on our Facebook page. 
       If you are not on our volunteer list and would like to help with our Half Price Books fundraiser close to Christmas, please email  
adoption@loveagolden.com and tell us which store–Chesterfield, St Charles, or University City. We will put you on the list. It is such an  
enjoyable time talking to so many interesting people, and you do not have to be an expert gift-wrapper. All you need to have is a willingness to 
talk and listen (the customers always have such heartwarming and fascinating stories) and an occasional hand to hold a leash. 
       I am going to circle back around to what I noted at the beginning of this letter. Thank you to our foster homes, volunteers, donors, and 
friends. You are what make us successful. Without you, we could not help all the dogs we save every year. 
 
Golden thoughts, 
Jan 

 

                   PICK ME! - One of our goldens currently available for adoption. 
 

                                                All of our adoptable Goldens can be found on our web site at: www.loveagolden.com 
 

 Shadow is a 6-year-old neutered Labradoodle. He’s very well behaved. He can sit, go down, stay, come 
when called and will proudly give you his paw. He’s housebroken and will alert you when he needs to go potty/
outside. He is also crate trained and rides well in the car. 
Shadow comes from a home where he was the only dog but is getting along well with his two foster brothers and 
sisters and has had no trouble blending in. He can entertain himself and enjoys a good game of fetch and look-
ing out the windows to see what’s going on. He has gone to work with his foster mom and hung out in her office 
and is a perfect co-worker. 
 He does get on the couch but will sit at one end and will move if you tell him “Off.” He sleeps on a dog bed 
but waits for the invitation to get in the people’s bed and settles at his end and doesn’t move all night. His foster 
mom has left him loose in the house for up to 5 hours with no issues. He’s very sweet and likes to give “kisses” 
and has a funny personality when he plays and stretches his long legs. 
He does need some improvement on walking on a leash, but his foster mom is working on that. 
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 Gretchen’s Guidance 
 

       I often wonder why my mom and dad are so stingy with treats. I mean, I want a treat every time I come in, and I want a whole treat. They 
break treats into smaller pieces and give me just a nubbin, or they pick the kind of treats that are already small. Not fair! But maybe my mom and 
dad are trying to keep me healthy. Maybe I need to stop complaining. 
       I decided to investigate. I usually get a couple of mini treats or sometimes Charlie Bears when they leave, before bed or if I am really good 
(the times I am good are few and far between). I need to point out that I eat twice a day, and my food is tasty. However, I still like my treats. 

      Some dogs have told me they get some very large treats along with yummy meals. I look at their waistline (some of them don’t even have a 
waistline) and that got me thinking. 
       Following is what I discovered as I conducted my research. I tested three sizes of Milk Bones and Charlie Bears.  

• a large Milk Bone biscuit has 115 calories 

• a medium Milk Bone has 40 calories 

• a mini biscuit has 5 calories 

• a Charlie Bear has 3 calories a piece 
 

       More than a hundred calories for a treat that I’ll forget five minutes after I’ve gobbled it down? That’s crazy! 
 

       I looked up a brand of Pro Plan and noted a cup has 379 calories… and my brain shifted into high gear. If I have 1 ½ cup twice a day of Pro 
Plan and two large biscuits I would be eating almost 1300 calories a day. (Ugh. I had to do math to figure this out.)  
 My suggestion for you doggie friends is to look at the calories in your dog food and the calories for the treats and adjust. If you get lots of 
caloric treats, have your mom and dad cut back on your dog food. Or, switch to low-calorie treats. (I love Charlie Bears, my mom gets them from 
Trader Joe’s, and I can eat more than 30 of them to equal just one large Milk Bone. I guess I will never get to enjoy that many in one day, how-
ever, because I’m never good that many times a day. What can I say? I love being the mischief maker, the middle-of-the-night alarm clock, the 
party girl.) 

  

 I did find this guideline, but looking at online charts gives varied recommendations. 
  

Dogs 10 lbs. 200 to 275 calories a day 
Dogs 20 lbs. 325 to 400 calories a day 
Dogs 50 lbs. 700 to 900 calories a day 
Dogs 70 lbs. 900 to 1050 calories a day 
Dogs 90 lbs. 1100 to 1350 calories a day 
 

       So, the next time your mom or dad gives you a tiny treat, don’t complain. Don’t give them the evil eye, because it isn’t jumbo-sized. Instead, 
thank them for thinking of your health… and enjoy those miniscule mouthfuls. 

 
The “W” Puppies Celebrate 

 

 

You know the old-fashioned phrase, "The place is going to the dogs"? Usually that means that the neighborhood or the town/city is going downhill
--it's deteriorating. However, when it comes to Bar K, going to the dogs is a good thing! 
On May 18th, the "W" puppies (four black doodles: Wally, Wesley, Winnie and Wrigley) had a 
party to  
celebrate being adopted. They are going to be ten months old. The boys all look identical, their 
sister is a little smaller but still looks just like her brothers.  
 They wanted us to tell you about where the party was held in case you would like to treat 
your dog to a fun outing. The party was at Bar K in St. Louis https://barkdogbar.com but there 
are other Bar Ks in Kansas City and OKC. The party was in a private room, but they were able to go outside and 
experience all that was going on. There are multiple dog parks for large and small dogs with lots of room to run, 
and there is a restaurant and bar for adults. At the party they had a cake, doggie ice cream and doggie beer, and 
lots of fun time playing together. Two LAGR volunteers were invited to attend. Yatzi and Gretchen were also  
Invited. Such a fun time was had by all! 
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 Happy Endings 

We just wanted to share a photo of our beloved Hank (was  
Zander.) This not so little 120-pound guy  
continues to be the sweetest most gentle giant 
imaginable. He still loves water and is anxiously 
awaiting the pool opening. He loves the outdoors 
until the temps rise.\ 

 Most of all, he (and we) love snuggling! We 
have never had a more affectionate and loving 
dog. Our 7-year-old lab mix, Oliver is even  

becoming less and less afraid of storms because of Hank’s laid 
back, gentle demeanor! They are great companions and pals!\ 

 Thank you again for trusting us to raise this beautiful boy. 
Every day with Hank means smiles and love and a lot of laughter! 

The following Cliff (Olaf), Eddy (Nemo) and Esme (Ariel) are  
littermates.  

 

Things are going well with Cliff (was Olaf.) He’s 
about 95 pounds and still thinks he’s a lap dog! He 
loves everyone he meets and is so handsome! 
 We have been working on some manners with 
a trainer, but otherwise he’s doing amazing. We 
love him to pieces. 
 

Eddy (was Nemo) is doing so well! He just turned 
one and is living his best life. His favorite activities 
include running with Mom, wrestling with Dad, 
going to daycare, and playing in water. He also 
enjoys collecting socks and shoes. He weighs 
about 65 pounds now. He is the perfect addition to 
our family. He loves nothing more than making 
everyone he meets happy. We love him so much, and we tell him 
that every day! 

 
 

Esme (was Ariel) is doing wonderful! She loves to 
go on rides and sneaking a pup cup in from Star-
bucks every once in a while. 

Lemon (was Violet) has been to the lake twice, and that was all the 
time she needed to figure out she was a swimmer. She graduated 

beginner training at PetSmart, and we start 
intermediate classes next month. Her leash 
walking and leash manners are improving every 
day, she loves to go! She loves routine and 
keeps us on schedule!  
 I don’t think she’ll ever love her crate, but 

she tolerates it and is improving there, too.  

 If she would stop reorganizing my sock drawer all around the 
house (she hasn’t trained me to keep it shut), she would truly be  
perfect.  

 

Artie (was Pope) is doing very well! He has gotten 
more snuggly. Fun updates include that if we are ever 
hugging, Artie squeezes in so he can be in the middle. 
He has a bin of toys and roots around in it depending 
on his mood.   We love him so much.  

Teddy has made himself at home. We are so happy that he joined the 
family. Every morning after his breakfast, he goes to the neighbors’ 
doors looking for treats. If he is lucky, he gets let into Halo's (our 

neighbors’ golden) home to spend some time with 
them, before they head off to work. He loves his balls, 
bones and anything that squeaks. Belly rubs are also 
on his favorite list.  
 In golden fashion, he is a lover of treats and his 
food. He is a messy water drinker. When excited, he 
produces streams of drool. We keep a drool towel 

handy. Our friends and neighbors tell us he hit the lottery, but we 
think we are the ones that won. Thank you for matching him up with 
us.  

Ollie is doing great. He’s really settled in, and his personality has 
blossomed. He’s a good boy on the leash and 
excellent in the car. He even sits and stays for 
meal time now! We’re still working on counter 
surfing, which, as everyone knows, is an uphill 
battle, lol. We’re also working on jumping. He’s 
just so excited to meet new friends! He LOVES 
broccoli and little bits of cheese, which he takes very gently.  

 
Rudy (was Apollo) is an absolute JOY, and we are 
head over heels for him. He is just such a cutie with 
such a big and bright personality. He and Leo are the 
best of friends. They love to cuddle with each other 
and us!  

Samson is doing great and we love him so much! He is just the 
perfect dog. We get up every morning and take him for a walk. 
Then in the afternoon, we go for another walk. There is usually 
someone home with him every day, so we shower him with love 
and attention all day long. 

 He gets along well with our grandkids and 
their dogs. He loves playing with them! We got 
him some new toys. This is apicture of him with 
his new toys. We just feel blessed to have him! 

            Happy Endings -continued next page 
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Greta is doing just great! She has filled out nicely and has gained 
about 15 pounds since I got her. Her fur has come 
in, and she looks like a big fluffy golden now, and 
she is just adorable! 
 She is a very spunky girl, and still loves to 
bounce across her yard. We joke that we should’ve 
named her Tigger from “Winnie the Pooh.” 
She has turned into quite a teenager too LOL. She 

ate a whole bowl of corn casserole (raw) that I was preparing to put 
into the oven, and I think she thoroughly enjoyed it. I found her 
snoring upside down on the couch, after she stole the casserole.  

 She really enjoys going for her daily walks with her brother 
Brody. Tonight, she seems quite exhausted from our 1.2-mile walk.  
 She is such a joy and keeps me laughing all the time, except 
when she dug up my yard going after a mole. By the way, she did 
catch and then released it after I chased her around the yard. Such 
a clown!  

 
Gypsy (was Ella) is doing great and has adjusted 
very well to her sisters and surroundings. We 
really love her, and I think she’s very happy.  

 
Sophie (was Chelsea) is doing wonderful!  She 
loves to play with her sisters and friends. She  
enjoys bath time and outside water play. She loves 
everyone. She also loves to give hugs, run in the 
yard, and eat her bananas lol. She’s been a real 
blessing to our family.  

We just love, love, love our Autumn (was Hazel). She is absolutely 
the sweetest! Autumn is doing very well. She 
has been a brave girl adjusting to all of the loud 
truck and equipment noises in our subdivision 
as AT&T is installing fiber optics. At first,   
Autumn was a little freaked out by the noises, 
trucks, and equipment as we encountered 
them on our walks, but now she walks happily and confidently! Au-
tumn and Kona are always close to each other and enjoy each oth-
er’s company. They run together and play in the yard all the time. 
 Autumn is my little shadow and follows me everywhere! She is an 
excellent cuddler and loves her belly rubs. She is also a little  
chowhound, so we have to make sure she doesn’t eat Kona’s food! 
We couldn’t ask for a more perfect dog! 

 Happy Endings continued 

 

Buck (was Bert) is a rambunctious,  
affectionate boy! He goes on long walks every 
day with his dad. Buck is quite a swimmer. He 
is great with his cavipoo rescue sister. 
Thanks again for letting us adopt Buck! 

 
 

Pika (was Vicky) is doing wonderful! We celebrated 
her 1-year gotcha day with treats and a new stuffy 
toy. The picture is from our hiking trip in Arkansas. 
Pika loves to hike and explore with her family!  

Time sure does fly by for us having Louis (was Dudley). It feels like 
Louie has been with us forever. He just loves  
playing with his toys. He is the happiest pup and 
loves everyone- even the cat! He’s always wagging 
his tail and is ready to go outside and play or take 
walks. We are so in love with him! Thank you! 

 

Leo (was Major) is absolutely WONDERFUL! 
He’s getting better and better at walking on 
his leash after plenty of work (and treats!), 
and is a joy to be around. We just got back 
from Durango about a week ago, and he got 
to swim in his favorite watering hole, although 
he hasn’t met a watering hole he didn’t like. We adore him! 

       Tater Tots’ 10th birthday  

            Happy Endings -continued next page 
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======================================================================================== 

Lucy is doing amazing, and we are so happy it all worked out! We 
are so grateful she is a part of our family! She is 
a true blessing! We just love her, and she is 
such a special girl! We call her “Lucy the Love 
Bug.” She is having all kinds of fun, including: 
going to ball games, creek riding, walks at dog 
park, playing with our grandkids and other kids 
at ballgames, and snuggling with all her favorite 
humans.  

 

Kade (was Ranger) is doing great! He's a 
snuggler, lover, gives great kisses, and is 
definitely very protective of me. He's such a 
snuggler on the couch and bed and loves 
getting up on either for napping. He is truly a 
mama's boy. 
 We've started walking at an area near Clinton Lake in Lawrence 
in the mornings which has great wildlife. As soon as we get closer to 
the park area, h starts making sounds, not barking, but it's his way to 
show how excited he is to go there! He makes the same sounds 
when I give him certain treats in the morning, too. Also. he loves 
watching the wildlife in the backyard or out the front windows- birds, 
squirrels, sniffs for bunnies, and I believe we watch hawks or eagles 
in the backyard. 
 I LOVE Kade with all of my heart, and thank you so much for 
letting me be his mom! 

 
Benny (was Leo) has been doing great! He enjoyed 
attending an Easter egg hunt and getting to open his 
Easter basket. He loves hanging out and enjoying 
the nice weather on our patio. 

 Happy Endings continued 

Baylee (was Brittany) is doing great! She is a true 
blessing to our family. We cannot imagine life without 
her. We love her so much. Her favorite phrases are, 
“Let’s go for a walk,” “Do you want to go outside?” 
“Play ball,” and “Are you ready to snuggle?” Her 
 favorite snacks are blueberries, bananas, carrots, 
cheese and mini Milk Bone cookies.  

 
 
We adopted our Hank from you over 13 years ago. I believe his name was Benjamin when we adopted 
him, and here is a photo when we adopted him. Hank lived the best life and made it to 13 1/2 years old.   

In Loving Memory 

      Upcoming Adoption Events 
                                  Held at various St. Louis area Treats Unleashed shown below 
 

 July 20th Creve Coeur 11am–2pm   September 7th  Kirkwood 11am–2pm   November  2nd  Creve Coeur 11am–2pm 
 11617 Olive Blvd        10700B Manchester Road      11617 Olive Blvd 
 Creve Coeur, MO 63141       Kirkwood, MO 63122             Creve Coeur, MO 63141 
 
 August 10th Des Peres 11am – 2pm   October 12th Ladue  11am – 2pm 
 13325 Manchester Road       8861B Ladue Rd. 
 Des Peres, MO  63131        Ladue, MO 63124 
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Love  A  Golden  Rescue   -  Benefactors 
 

Love a Golden Rescue would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our benefactors who, since the publication 
 of our last newsletter, have given new “forever homes” to our goldens and who have generously  

helped our goldens with their financial support, gifts in kind and donated services. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

                            
                          
 
 
 
 
                       
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

                             
 

 

 

 

 

   Adoptions 
Lindsey Llewellyn & Daniel Hoormann Apollo 

Name held on request    Basil 
Name held on request    Buddy 

Joan Jeklevic      Carter 
Sheryl & Bill Klousia     Chad 

April & Simon Pataky     Chelsea 

Bob Lynch & Ellen Wood    Crystal 
Name Held on request    Edgar 
Brian & Cat Kennedy     Lilly 
Randy & Julie Morris     Lucy 

Name held on request    Mya 

Chad & Kristen Courtney    Riley 

Name held on request    Sapphire 

Arletta Brumis      Silas 
Russell Rea       Wally 
Amy Eultgen & Tim MacNair   Wesley 

Hollie Bohuslav      Winnie 

Jane & Daryl Rix      Wrigley 

 Foster Buddies 
 

Gabriella Stuart Lucy 

Gabriella Stuart Riley 

Gabriella Stuart Silas 
Amy Eultgen  Wesley 

In Memory and Honor 
 

Aganas Family  In honor of Honore Hughes b day 

Lynn Deal   In honor of Angela Deal b day 

Erin & Matt Preuss In honor of Cassidy 

In honor of Janet K b day  
Danielle Micheals, Gabriella Stuart , Paula Wagner, 
Judie Northcutt, Grace & Gregory Hammett,   
Bob Lynch, Ruby Blair, Gail Ford, Teresa Kenney,   

Sue Hall     

Leslie & Barry Yoffie In honor of Teddy 

Barb & Jon Meline In memory of Austin 

Tammy Smith  In memory of Bella 

Angela Deal   In memory of Burke 

Mary Ann Broemmelsick In memory of Cinnamon 

Julie Gram & Honore Hughes  

                    In memory of Connor and honor of Remy 

Michael Goldstein & Paula Wagner  
                    In memory of Dale Poslosky brother 
Michael Goldstein & Paula Wagner 
               In memory of Drs David & Dee Glaser father 
Noreen & Ron Cohen  In memory of Duffy 

Cindy Corzine  In memory of Ike 

Nancy Cusanelli  In memory of Ivy 

Susan Weeks  In memory of Ivy 

Jo Halls     In memory of Joe Herring & 
Rosie  
Diane & David Cracchiolo  

  In memory of Junior Gus Brian Bonnie & Bart 
Cat & Brian Kennedy In memory of Kassidy 

Al Berberich   In memory of Kathy 

Paul Rizzo   In memory of Kathy Rizzo 

Mary & Ky Cowan In memory of Luke 

Cheryl Brown    In memory of Lumpy Gravy & Ziggy 

Kevin & Amy Connelly  In memory of Mary Paluszek 

Richard & Angie Lippa In memory of Max 

Healing Paws Rehab  In memory of Maybelle 

Michael Goldstein & Paula Wagner 
      In memory of Ms.Bolozky father, Jack 

Nicki Vitale   In memory of Parker 
Donna Haller   In memory of Riley 

Catherine Cleveland In memory of Ron Edwards 

Mark & Cathy Upton In memory of Shelby 

Mr & Mrs Gittemeier In memory of Max Buddy, Gabby, 
                                                    Zoey & Rocky 

Donations 
Alex Preuss 

Alicia Ross 
Annette Beschinski 
Barbara Stevens & Michael Robertson 

Ben & Jennifer Goessling 

Bob & Mary Rasp 

Bob & Sandy Kleberger 
Carla Goacher 
Charles & Cathy Swoboda 

Cheryl Crays 

Cindy & Thom Bira 

Connie & Eric Coleman 

Dan & Charleen Durbin 

Daniel Cape 

David & Kathleen Noce 

Deb Kinscherf 
Debbie DeMoulin 

Debra Schwarz 

Debra Stratton 

Dennis & Sue Doerge 

Dennis Hoffman 

Donna Henke 

Gail & David Ford 

Graham & Diane Mccoy 

James & Jamie Ragan 

Jan & Mike Stengel 
Jan Erdman 

John Rodis 

Joni & Wayne Fields 

Judith Northcutt 
Julie & Phil Acker 
Karen Lavin 

Karen Louis 

Karen Renz 

Kathleen Peterson 

Ken Flynn 

Kennelwood Pet Resorts 

Kent Holcomb 

Kristene Sutliff 
Leslie Barrett 
Lois Koenen 

Marcia Berry 

Margie & Peter Deibel 
Mari Graham 

Martha & Ey Lewis 

Mary Beth & Barbara Hummel 
Mary Crawford 

Maryann Bozzette 

Melissa Dyson 

Nancy Sparr 
Pat & James Hoisington 

Patricia Brennan 

Patricia Rushing 

Paulette Koons 

Rebecca Bethard 

Rita Lippert 
Rob & Sharon Morris 

Ruby & Joe Blair 

Matching Gifts 
 

American Water 
Boeing 

Janney Montgomery Scott LLC 

   Give STL Day 2024 
 

Amy Ladenberger, Anonymous In honor of George, 
Barbara Raymer, Debbie and Tony Bandle,  
Don Brooks, Elizabeth Mecklenburg In memory of 
Frank & Peg Mecklenburg, 
Gabrielle Sullivan , Gail Ford, Grace & Gregory 
Hammett Dedicated to Buster, 
Heidi Schmidt In memory of Scaffa I and II 
Jeffey Taylor , Jenee Datus In memory of Maralee, 
John Rodis, Judith Northcutt, Juliet Messmer,  

Karen Collins, Katrina Hart, Lois Koenen,   

Marcia Berry, Marilyn Molitor, Mark Liz Reinders, 
Michael Sloss Dedicated to Claire, 
Nancy Scanlon, Natalie Gibbs,   

Paul Rizzo Dedicated to Kathy Rizzo, 
Rebecca Bethard  In memory of River, 
Rita Lippert, Rossana Joo, Sheryl Klousia,   
Sierra Oberloh, Suzanne LeBeau, Terry Carmody, 
Theresa Dattilo  

 
 

Donations—Continued 

Russell Crowder 
Sandra Turmail 
Sheryl Klousia 

Steve Maas 

Steven & Justine Brown 

Sue Hall 
Sue Meyer 
Terry Carmody 

The Drones 

Tony & Debbie Bandle 

Treats Unleashed 



 

 

 
  
     Love A Golden Rescue 

 P.O. Box 27621 

 St. Louis   MO   63146-0621 
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About our  newsletter…. 
 

The Love a Golden Rescue newsletter is published three times each year, in the months of February, June, and October.  
The deadline for submitting stories, photos, announcements etc. is the 1st of the month in which the newsletter is published. 
 

 We reserve the right to edit any submissions for publication.  
 

The newsletter is published in full color in Adobe Acrobat (pdf) format on our web site and can be accessed at: 

 www.loveagolden.com/newsletter.htm 
 

To have the newsletter mailed to you, please drop a note to one of our addresses listed below. 
 

Interested in volunteering with Love a Golden Rescue? 
Then fill out a volunteer application form on-line at:  www.loveagolden.com/volunteerform.htm 

or send an e-mail to volunteer@loveagolden.com 
                                                    ——————————————————————————- 

Love a Golden gives permission for this newsletter to be reproduced in whole or in part for personal use or for limited  
distribution to advance the cause of pet rescue.  The use of any photos or text from this newsletter for any commercial  

purpose is strictly prohibited. 

Love a Golden Rescue 
P.O. Box 27621 

St. Louis   MO   63146-0621 
www.loveagolden.com 
Phone: (314) 963-5232 

 

Articles must be submitted by 
October 1, 2024 

 to be considered for our next newsletter. 
newsletter@loveagolden.com 

 Love a Golden Rescue now has a facebook page.  Log in to Facebook , find us and friend us at: 
                                                          www.facebook.com/loveagoldenrescue - LAGR 


